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2025-26 Curling NB Board Elections 
 

 
Would you like to make a positive impact on curling in the Province? Are you the type that 
likes to get involved?  The NB Curling Community Needs YOU! 
 
Curling NB is seeking candidates to run for available Board positions at our upcoming 
Annual General Meeting on May 4, 2025. 
 
Below is the list of available Board positions along with the names of individuals who have 
agreed to allow their names to stand for election. Additional interested individuals are 
asked to contact Curling NB President, Gail Samaan prior to May 1, 2025 at 
nbcapres@gmail.com for further details.  

 
BOARD POSITION            RECEIVED NOMINATIONS 
 
President      Stephen Thompson 
 
Executive Vice President                  Brenda Allison-Crilley 
 
Associate Vice President 
 
South East Zone Director  
(Moncton, Sackville, Fundy, Rexton) 
 
North East Zone Director    Mark Guindon 
(Bathurst, Beresford, Campbellton,  
Miramichi, Tracadie/Shelia) 
 
Technical Director 
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